
AEP Community Assistance Program 
 

The AEP Community Assistance Program, helps eligible Ohioans reduce their electricity usage in 

their home. We provide in-home audits and install appropriate electric energy efficiency 

measures to reduce electric usage. These measures may include replacement of refrigerators 

and freezers at no cost to the customer. Customers also receive information on how they can 

reduce their electric use and improve their home’s efficiency.  

Who is Eligible? 

Customers living in Marion, Morrow and Crawford Counties are eligible for AEP Community 

Assistance Program if they have a total household income that is at or below 200% of the 

federal poverty guidelines.  

To be eligible for the program, customers must also have 1 month of electric usage at their 

current address.  

*This is an appliance replacement program. AEP clients only. 

For more information, contact the Energy Office at (740) 387-9703. 

 

 


